1. Home

Park Station Newsletter - June 15, 2018

By Park Station June 15, 2018 | 8:17 PM Share:

- facebook
- twitter
- linkedin
- email

View PDF

I am happy to report we do not have any major event in our district this week. We do however have a major city event happening next week and that will be Pride week. Pride week begins Monday 06/18th and will end with the big parade down Market Street on Sunday 06/24th. Please review the newsletter for additional information regarding the event. Please know that SFPD will as always do everything we can to keep all attendees and residents safe during this week.

The big news of the week is the election of our new mayor, Mayor London Breed. Her election of course is significant in many ways, she is a native San Franciscan, she is a woman, and a woman of color but it is most significant to the residents here in the Park District as the District she represented as Supervisor was a large part of the Park Police District. We wish her every success in her new role and look forward to all that she will achieve in this role.

Click here for the full newsletter

Tags Captain's Message Announcements PDF Newsletters

Featured News

SFPD Arrests Suspect Involved In the burglary of a business in Southern District 24-144

November 22, 2024 | 9:10 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

SFPD Arrests Narcotics Suspects 24-143

November 22, 2024 | 6:03 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

SFPD Arrests 8 Suspects in Organized Retail Theft Series 24-142

November 21, 2024 | 9:16 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

Officer Involved Discharge 24-141

November 16, 2024 | 12:23 AM Featured Announcements News Release